
 

 
 

Diamond State Port 
Corporation 
Rehabilitiaton of Berths 5 & 6 

Wilmington, Delaware 
 
Hudson was selected  by the Diamond State Port Corporation to 
perform an evaluation of the condition of Berths 5 and 6, make 
recommendations for rehabilitations and/or renewal, prepare 
construction documents and perform construction management 
services. 

Hudson is currently in the first phase of the project, which 
includes performing an underwater inspection, preparation of a 
report of findings, with recommendations and cost estimates. 
Engineering calculations are currently being performed to 
evaluate proposed loadings of the existing berths. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Client 
 

Diamond State Port Corporation 
 
Client Contact:  
 

Mr. Randall Horne 
Diamond State Port Corporation 
1 Hausel Road 
Wilmington, DE 19801 
(302) 893-5618 

Phase I Design Cost: 
 

$300,000 
 
Project Value: 
 

$10,000,000 
 
Completion Date:  
 

On Going 
 
Completed on time? To date, Yes 
 
Completed within budget?  To date, Yes 
 
 


